
TO SERVE YOU IN MINISTRY 
cvsda@sbcglobal.net            Fax 619 422-7593             www.chculavistasda.org 
Drusilla Gaines, Secretary        Mon-Thurs 9 AM-12 Noon                        619 422-0405 
Bradley Williams, Pastor                 roybrad2@juno.com                         619-216-4812 
                    cell          619-616-0657 
Justin Burch, Young Min. Asst.          justburch@gmail.com       cell          310-270-7304 
Don Them, Head Elder                 dthem@sbcglobal.net                619 470-3264 
Bobbi Them, Head Deaconess bobbithem@gmail.com                 619 470-3264 
Michael Bolden, Head Deacon ministries.road@att.net  209-430-7050 

 
ANNOUNCEMENTS  

MEMBERSHIP TRANSFERS   First Reading 
Incoming: Agueda Valenzuela from Corpus Christi, TX 
  Hector Torres from Central Louisianna SDA, Pineville, LA 
 
THE FLORAL ARRANGEMENT   in the Sanctuary today is a love offering to 
God from Lucy Rapp in thankfulness for her grandson, Omar Caro‟s birthday. 
 
AT REST   We offer our heartfelt condolences to Ed Hansen and family as 
they grieve the passing of Yvonne Hansen last Monday, Sept. 12, 2011.  The 
floral arrangement in the lobby is in loving memory of Yvonne. 
 
PRAYER MEETING   is continuing Wednesday‟s at 7:00 p.m. with a study of 
Patriarchs and Prophets.  Read chapter 10 for Sept. 21.  The discussion will 
be led by Dr. Dan Rogers. 
 
EAGER BEAVER CLASS   This year we are pleased to announce that we will 
be offering a new Eager Beaver Class (pre-Adventurer ages 4-5 yrs.).  Make 
sure you arrive by 6:00 p.m. Tuesday, Sept 20

th
  to sign up in the 

Kindergarten class room.  First Adventurer & Eager Beaver class will start at 
6:30 p.m. 

Church Budget September 2011 
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  CHURCH BUDGET REPORT 2011 
Weekly Budget           $  1,978  Received last week         $  1,908 
Year to date Budget      73,195  Received year to date              66,629 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Seventh-day Adventist Church 

 

 
 
 

Welcomes You! 
 

“This is the day which the Lord has made: 
we will rejoice and be glad in it.  Psalm 118:24 

 

102 Fourth Avenue, Chula Vista, CA 
91910 

619-422-0405 
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THE CHURCH AT WORSHIP 

September 17, 2011, 10:50 a.m. 
 

“Oh come, let us worship and bow down; 
let us kneel before the Lord our Maker.” Psalm 95:6 

 
 
Praising God Together                Song Leaders 
 
Introit       “Tread Softly”              Organ 
 
Invocation & Welcome          Jim Sevick 
Choral Invocation  “Glory Be to the Father”              Choir 
 
 
 
Hymn of Praise  “My Maker and My King”    #15 
 
 
 
Worship in Giving (Local Church Budget)                Aldie Garcia 
Offertory                   Organ 
 
 
Worship in Music     
 
 
Communion Service  Service of Humility 
 
    The Lord’s Supper 
 
 
Benediction   “Surely, Surely”               Choir 
        (Congregation please be seated) 

 
 
 

An offering for the poor will be taken as you exit 
 
Organ Postlude                Nancy Hill 
 
 

To serve you this morning: 
Greeters:               Dixie Allen–Barbara Francis 
Lead Deacon:            Michael Bolden 

WELCOME TO OUR GUESTS 
“I was glad when they said to me, „Let us go into the house of the Lord‟” 
Psalm 122:1.  Please let us know how we can pray for you by filling out a 
card from the pew rack.   

 
THE CHURCH AT STUDY 

Song Service         Stephanie Mayang/Rachel Hill 
Welcome                 Mark Allen 
Scripture & Prayer               Rosa Allen 
Special Music          Itzel Rousseau 
Mission Emphasis          Tim Lawrence 
       
 
Bible Study   “Worship in the Early Church” 

Pastor‟s Class in the Sanctuary – Revelation 
Young Adults Class in the Assistant Pastor‟s Office 

Fellowship Hall Classes: 

Junior & Spanish I – Enter South Stairway 
Adult Lesson Classes & Spanish II - Gym 

Youth/Earliteen, Children‟s Sabbath Schools – Enter North Stairway 
Guests: you are urged to join the Pastor‟s class, but welcome to attend the class 

of your choice. 

OUR WEEKLY CALENDAR 
 
Today:   1:00 p.m. – Singing Band @ VA 
  3:00 p.m. – Singing Band @ Pacific Pointe 
  6:52 p.m. – Sunset 
  7:00 p.m. – “Astonishing Discoveries” 
Sunday:  7:00 p.m. – “Astonishing Discoveries” 
Tuesday:  6:30 p.m. –Adventurers 
  6:30 p.m. – Pathfinders 
  7:00 p.m. – Pastor‟s Bible Study – “The Silencing of Satan” 

Wednesday: 7:00 p.m. – Prayer Meeting 
Thursday:  6:00 p.m. – Choir Practice  
  7:00 p.m. – United Prayer 
Friday:  6:30 p.m. – Youth Vespers 
  7:00 p.m. – Young Adult Bible Study 
  6:44 p.m. – Sunset 
 
Next Sabbath: 10:50 a.m. – Worship Service – Albert Francis 
         Offering: Conf. Church/School Building Fund 
 

FUTURE EVENTS 
Sept. 30  Prophecy Decoded Seminar begins 
Sept. 30  Pathfinder Teen Institute 



ANNOUNCEMENTS 
September 17, 2011 

 
 
DEVON HOWARD   organist at Camelback Adventist Church in Phoenix, AZ 
will present an organ concert on the Paradise Valley Church pipe organ on 
Sabbath, September 24, at 4 p.m.  For more information call 619-475-0383.  
Invite a friend.  Freewill offering for the completion of the organ. 
 
ROBERT J WIELAND MEMORIAL GIFTS   may be made to ADRA Africa to 
feed starving people in that country.  

 Make check payable to:  ADRA Africa. 

 Memo: Robert J Wieland Memorial Gift. 

 Mail to: ADRA International, 2501 Old Columbia Pike, 
     Silver Spring, MD 20904-6600. 
ADRA has agreed to send all money given in his name without withholding 
administrative costs. 
   DO NOT place in offering plate 
 
 
TRASH TO TREASURE   You are urged to bring your recyclables each 
Sabbath to help reach our goal of $5,000for Evangelism.   Only $441.20 cents 
to go! 

  
Recycling Program Thermometer 

   

 
 

       

        

        

         
 
ANNUAL FALL RETIREE RETREAT   It‟s not too late to attend the Fall 
Retiree Retreat at PSR, Sept. 19-21.  Special subsidized prices for anyone 
over 60!  For information call Harry at 619-475-0383 or Erika at 951-509-2287. 
 
SPANISH RADIO MINISTRY   is in need of funds to continue the program.  
Maty Unruh thanks all those who have supported this ministry and asks for 
your continued support. 
 
 


